PC Committee

From: Marie-Claude Adams <marieclaudephotography@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 7:10 PM

To: PC Committee

Subject: Keawakapu Beach parking lot

Aloha to whom it may concern,

I am writing you in regard of my most favorite beach on the island located 5 minutes from my house in which I have been going for over 20 years. I have an immense collection of grand and little memories there and continue with my family and friends.

Please do not make the parking lot access inaccessible. Please continue to pay \$140 a month to keep your Maui Resident happy. I am begging you. This beach is where I go for my birthday, for my friends birthdays, with my son after school. For any occasion or simply to jump in the water! It is safe and it is clean and so very special to me, to us and for our community.

Thank you for reading. Please keep Keawakapu parking for the people, for the kids, for our families.

Marie-Claude and Daniel Adams